
Are you getting 

Welcome to year 
5JD! 

This term year 5 will 
be studying a range 
of topics.  

History:  We 
will be learning 
about the Vic-
torians & find-
ing out what it 
was like to live 
all those years ago 
in our local area.  
Also, we will be 
reading the brilliant 
Awful Auntie by 
David Walliams.  
One of characters, 
is a Victorian Chim-

ney sweep.  

PE—netball and 
gymnastics will 
be our focus, 

please 
make 
sure 
that all chil-
dren have 
the correct 
PE kit in 

school every day, 
including suitable 
footwear! 

Art: We 
will be 
studying a  
range of 
art tech-
niques in-
cluding 
collage, 

still life,  and look-
ing at the work of 
William Morris.  

Science –May the 
force be with you 
as science is out of 
this world...can you 
guess what our top-
ics could be? 

 

Things you can do to 
help your child: 

• Make sure they 
read each day.  
Use goread to rec-
ord reading. 

• Make sure they 
have their PE kit 
in school every day. 

• Provide them with 
a water bottle to 
bring to school. 

• Help them to have 
quick recall of mul-
tiplication and divi-
sion facts.  

Maths and English 

Maths— place value, including decimal numbers;   reasoning and 
problem solving; addition and subtraction; multiplication and 
division; negative numbers; properties of shape and coordinates.  
Y5 children are expected to have rapid recall of 12 x 12 multipli-
cation and division facts. 

English— visual literacy, using 
clips from Oliver Twist as a start-
ing point to develop narrative 
writing, developing understanding 
of character and reporting 
events using Street Chid. 
by Berlie Doherty.  

 
Friday 23rd October & Monday 2nd November 

INSET 
 
 

Mon 26th Oct —Friday 30th Oct 

HALF TERM 
 

Friday 18th December 
Last day of Autumn 2020 term  

 
Check the school website for up to date 

information.  

Dates for your diary 

Y5 News 



Be kind! 

Be respectful! 

Be organised! 

Be ready to learn! 

Times Tables & Spelling  

Each child has been given a new homework book with times 

tables and spellings at the front. Little and often is the 

key to learning spellings and times tables and it really does 

make a difference!  

Telling the time  

Children in Y5 need to be confident to tell the time on an 

analogue clock, calculate time durations and convert times 

to and from 24 clock notation. Keep practicing.  


